
To all Parents/Guardians: 

  

In an effort to keep everyone up to date on the latest changes regarding the COVID-19 pandemic, we 
would like to inform you of the latest changes regarding the Spring Sports Season. Please note the 
following statement from the NHIAA below (released​ 3/27/2020 at 9:46 am)​:  

“​Due to the recent mandate by the Governor to extend online learning through May 4, the 
NHIAA will need to adjust the revised start date for spring athletics in order to conform with this 
new timeline.  Once again, we ask for your patience and understanding as we try our best to 
adapt to the changes this pandemic has brought to our daily lives.  New dates will be released 
early next week.” 

We will continue to keep you informed as we receive more up-to-date information. If you have any 
questions, we encourage you to reach out to the Athletic Department and we will do our best to address 
your concerns. Please look after one another and stay safe. 

 Sincerely, 

Angelo Fantasia, CAA 
Director of Athletics 
Timberlane Regional School District 
 


